
HUME TOWNSHIP SPECIAL BOARD MEETING 

WEDNESDAY, MARCH 27, 2019 

MINUTES 

 

 

Special meeting called to order by Supervisor Jim Roland, at 7:00 p.m.  Members present, Craig, 
Roland, Meagher, Hyzer, and Mazure. 

A discussion on the service that our township receives from Central Huron Ambulance was the 
topic of the special meeting.  We as a board are becoming very concerned with the reports we 
are given at our Monthly Meeting by Board Member Alice Craig who is the representative from 
our township.  It is not clear as to whether our township is being serviced from the Port Austin 
facility on a daily basis.  Jim Roland asked to pursue a possible partnership with MMR to cover 
our township and possibly other neighboring townships for our ambulance service.   

Motion by Sam Meagher, supported by Matt Hyzer to have Jim Roland and Bob McKie attend a 
meeting with MMR in Saginaw, MI on April 19, 2019.  Motion carried. 

Motion by Jim Roland, supported by Sam Meagher, to adjourn the meeting at 8:10 p.m.  
Motion carried. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

Theresa Mazure, Clerk 


